
NEWS RELEASE 
 
FRANCONIA TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT   Telephone:  215-723-6777 
671 Allentown Road,   Box 128     Facsimile:    215-723-1165 
Franconia, Pennsylvania 18924-0128 
 
Contact Person: Chief Joseph S. Kozeniewski                 Date:  February 19, 2007 
  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
   On Monday February 19, 2007, at about 3:35 p.m. the Franconia Township Police 
recovered a large amount of drugs.  Officers were attempting to stop a light colored 
vehicle for a traffic violation at the intersection of Melvin Rd. and N. 4th St.   
 
   The vehicle did not stop when police activated their emergency lights.  The vehicle 
sped up and attempted to flee.  While driving on County Line Road the occupants 
tossed a bag out the window.  The bag contained approximately eight pounds of 
marihuana.  The vehicle continued on County Line Road and was last seen turning onto 
Allentown Road headed towards Quakertown.   
 
   Any one with any information about this vehicle please contact the Franconia 
Township Police at 215-723-6778. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




